
 
Coming Soon! Don't Miss Out!  
 

GCPC Meat & Greet/Grill & Fill  
Annual BBQ Cook-Off (potluck!)  
 
Saturday, October 8, 4–8pm 
 

Live bluegrass music on the lawn, 4:15–5:15pm.  
Meal begins at 5:30pm. 
 
To sign up now to be a griller at church, or to grill, bake or slow cook your own meat at home, contact Kevin Johnson, krpj01@gmail.com. (This is 
not a BBQ contest!) 
 
To sign up to attend you may: 
 

• Call the church office, 913.345.1256, or e-mail office@gcpc.org with your name, number attending, and what food item you plan to bring 
for the potluck (should serve 6–8 people). 

• Sign the sheet when the clipboards are passed in worship. 
 
Watch for more information in the Midweek announcements and bulletins each week.  
 
(Please note any children attending when signing up. We will have mac ’n’ cheese and PB&J sandwiches available.) 
 
A freewill offering will be divided between Heifer International  
and GCPC. 
 
See you there! 
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